
    To go further than we thought possible 
To run faster than we hoped 

To reach higher than we dreamed                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
To be the best that we can be 
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Friday 25th January 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Billionaire Boy   
 
We have arranged to take our Year Three children to see Billionaire Boy at the Lowry theatre on Thursday 14th February 
2019.  
 
The theatre tickets have been paid for out of our own enhancement budget. However, there is a small fee of £2 to cover 
the transport costs. Please make the payment either by Parentpay, collecting a barcode letter from the school office to 
pay at a Paypoint shop or ringing school to pay by card. 
 
Children who have a school lunch will that day opt for a sandwich, children who usually have a packed lunch will bring 
that in as normal and they will eat it before they go. They can take a small snack and a small drink, not fizzy or glass, with 
them.  
 
Children are to wear their school uniform. 
  
We expect to be back at school by approximately 4.00pm when your child can be collected from the main entrance, 
however, as this is just an approximate time we will let you know via text if we are running late. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
The Year 3 Team  
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